County of St. Paul
5015 - 495 Avenue
St. Paul, AB TOA 3A4
May 30, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

This is an application for the naming of a county road in respect to the heritage of our family. The road
is Range Road #71 north of Highway 29. It's a gravel road — total length of 2 % miles, with a no exit sign.
We would prefer 1 sign at the entrance —a highway sign would not be required.

Mike and Olga Piliszko left Poland and homesteaded on NW2-58-7-W4 in 1929, where their son Edward
Pilisko still resides. Their oldest son Walter Piliszko purchased land to the east — NE1-58-7-W4, where
his son Don Pilisko resides and farms today. Walter’s oldest son David Piliszko owned land on this road
for 40 years, which he recently sold to Don and his family.

Our land titles list the spelling as PILISKO. We would like the spelling on the sign to be PILISZKO, as this
is the spelling on our grandparents headstones and on our birthcertificates.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards,
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County of St. Paul
5015 —49 Avenue

St. Paul, AB TOA 3A4
May 30, 2015

To Whom it May Concern:

This is a letter from Jesse and Autumn Cameron the kids of Norine and Tyler Cameron and the great
grandchildren of Mike and Olga Piliszko.

Our family wants a sign to be put on our road (Range Road #71) that represents our family
name. It would be a great honour to everyone in our family, and we are sure our great grandparents
would be delighted. We've never met them before but we know they moved from Poland in 1929 and
lived right here on the road that we are on right now.

Our cousins, Mickal and Tamelle Pilisko live on the road with us and we all really like the idea of
a sign on the road. We have a few more relatives on this road, including: Edward Pilisko (our granddad)
Don Pilisko, (Mickal and Tamelle’s father) David Pilisko (Don’s brother live south) and Corrine and Lucas
Cumby (our uncle and aunty live south) Our family makes up the majority of the road.

Our family’s name is Pilisko, but we would like the sign on the road to be spelled Piliszko, as it is
spelled on Mike and Olga’s grave. We are the fourth generation of our family and am sure that there
will be many more. Thank you for your time, and guarantee our family will be pleased by the sign on
Range Road #71.

Best regards,
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County of St. Paul
5015 — 49 Avenue
St. Paul, AB TOA 3A4
May 30, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

In regards to the application put forward by the Pilisko family for the naming of Range Road #71 north
of Highway 29: the name PILISZKO assigned to this road, would reflect the heritage of our family, as
Tyler and Norine (daughter of Ed Pilisko, granddaughter of Olga and Mike Piliszko) Cameron and their
family reside on this road - SE14-58-7-W4.

Having 4 generations that have lived on this road and our family name represented on this county road,
is important for generations to come.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards,
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